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PANTORO

Name Change to Pantoro Limited

On 30 November 2015 the shareholders of Pacific Niugini Limited voted to approve the change of company name
to Pantoro Limited (the Company).

The Company wishes to advise it has now changed its name to Pantoro Limited with both ASIC and the ASX.
The new name better reflects the Company’s focus on operations outside of Papua New Guinea.

The ASX listing code, PNR, remains the same.
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